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Dugan to Join CoB Accounting Faculty 
 
 
HATTIESBURG – Reports have been coming into the USMNEWS.net news division for 
some time stating that Michael Dugan, the Ernst & Young Professor of Accounting at the 
University of Alabama, will be joining the CoB’s accounting faculty in 2010-11.  Dugan, 
who earned a DBA from the University of Tennessee, has been affiliated with UA for a 
number of years, and is believed to be headed to Hattiesburg to become the inaugural 
holder of the CoB’s new Horne LLP Endowed Professorship in Accounting. 
 

 
Michael Dugan 

 
Dugan reportedly has almost 50 academic publications, including articles in Issues in 
Accounting Education, Financial Review, Journal of Business Finance and Accounting, 
Business Horizons, Quarterly Review of Economics and Finance, Journal of Accounting 
Education, Accounting History, Journal of Financial Research, Accounting Horizons, 
Auditing: A Journal of Practice & Theory, Academy of Accounting and Financial 
Studies Journal, Journal of Accounting Literature, Journal of Financial Statement 
Analysis, Journal of Business Forecasting Methods and Systems, Journal of 
Accounting, Auditing & Finance, Advances in Accounting, Journal of Applied Business 
Research, and Journal of Economic and Social Measurement.  The unique A-level 
publications are listed above in blue font (and the available A-journals are shown below).     
 

         
 

Sources say that the addition of Dugan would give the CoB a three-tiered School of 
Accountancy, with a small group of faculty having produced respectable research.  Look 
for future reports to explore this situation.  
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